# **NEWSLETTER**

# 19th July 2019



### Congratulations to our termly cup winners

Class 1: Progress Cup: Poppy and Sports Cup: Annabelle

Class 2: Progress Cup: Guy and Sports Cup: Freddie



Happy Birthday to all the children who will have birthdays in the summer Holidays

Oliver who will be 5, James M who will be 7 Jimbob who will be 7, James W who will be 11, Megan W who will be 8 and Jacob who will be 8

#### **BBQ**

Thank you to all the Friends and everyone who joined us for our Summer BBQ last week. We made a fantastic profit of £462.35 Well done everyone!

#### Claughton's Got Talent!

Wow! We certainly have! Wonderful performances by the whole school on Thursday made for a very entertaining afternoon. All the children shone and were stars in their own right, whether it was singing, dancing, playing instruments, comedy, jujitsu, gymnastics or puppet shows. The judges had a very hard task to separate the artists but eventually the winners were announced. 1st place: James W and Thomas S, 2nd place Alice, joint 3rd place were, Alysha, Holly, Lucy and Ellie.

#### **Leavers**

We said an emotional farewell to our Leavers today, Guy, Oscar, Grace, James W, Thomas and Alysha. We all wish them the very best on their new adventures to Garstang Community Academy and Broughton High You have been a pleasure to have in school and we wish you well.

The staff would like to thank all the parents for their generous gifts, cards and kind words they are very much appreciated and we thank you for all your support.

We wish you a very happy, fun and relaxing holiday and see you after a well deserved break in September.



After School Clubs start w/c 9th September

# W/C 2nd September 2019

Mon 2nd INSET DAY

Tues 3rd 8.50 School Re-Opens

Wed 4th No Swimming Today

Thurs 5th

# **Diary Dates**

Fri 6th

Tues 9th 3.30-4.30 After-School clubs start (Football)
Mon 16th 9.00 School Photographs

Lets try and raise money the easy way! <a href="https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/">https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/</a>

..... and finally

I would like to thank the children, parents, staff and Governors for a productive and fruitful school year. We are blessed to have such an enthusiastic and supportive community which really makes a positive contribution to our school.

We especially thank our children in Year 6 (Guy, Oscar, Grace, James, Thomas and Alysha) who have contributed to our school in so many ways over the years and we wish them every continued success in the future.

Please find attached the results of our recent parent questionnaire which celebrates the good things that we do and suggests areas to improve which I will endeavour to do in the new school year.

Have a lovely Summer!

Thank you

G.McKevitt